From: legal@aha.org.au <legal@aha.org.au>

Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 8:01 AM

To: Awards <Awards@fwc.gov.au>

Cc: 'Bianca Grubor' <wra@ahawa.asn.au>; Melissa Butters <mbutters@qha.org.au>
Subject: AM2023/21 - Modern Awards Review 2023-24 - Job security

Good morning,

Regarding the Deputy President’s statement of 13 March 2024, the AHA does not require any
further consultation dates.

The AHA thanks the Commission for the opportunity to speak to our submissions during the second
consultation of 4 March 2024.

Kind regards.

Melissa

Melissa Butters Juris Doctor, GPLP, MHuSer, BCCJ.
National Director Legal and Industrial
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